
Response to the emails about civilian
deaths in Gaza

Dear Correspondent,

Thank you for your email. Like you I am most concerned about the deaths in
the Hamas/Israel war and support the diplomatic initiatives being undertaken
to limit civilian deaths, to pause the fighting  and to allow humanitarian
aid.

The UK government seeks to influence Israel alongside the USA to avoid
civilian casualties and to ensure humanitarian  supplies enter Gaza. The US
and UK have been seeking humanitarian pauses to the fighting. The UK
government assists  the Qataris who are best placed to help both sides reach
an agreement. A ceasefire can only happen when the two combatants agree one.
To agree a  ceasefire  requires more work by those neutral and trusted
intermediaries locally and a change of view of the two sides. I hope they can
achieve a breakthrough.   I will put your strong concerns to the UK
government.

Yours sincerely
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